
  
 
 
 

General Order #3 2020/2021 
 
The old year is ending and we look forward to a new beginning.  During the 
past year we experienced hardships, personal sufferings and great loss. I 
know we are all hopeful that the New Year will bring us the peace and 
normalcy that we sorely miss.  

 
During the New Year we need to accomplish as much as possible to strengthen 
our membership, our relationship with the VFW and continue our support for our 
Hospitalized Veterans. 

 
At our Mid-Winter conference we will be reviewing many topics of interest to 
Cooties.  How to better support our hospitalized veterans remains our primary 
focus.  Ensuring all VFW members are aware of our deeds and our mission is 
also important.  The conference will be educational and very informative. We 
have a great location with plenty of room and it will be well worth attending.  
The conference rooms have plenty of seating.  We will have ample room to 
social distance while continuing to have fun and conduct our business.   
 
The conference starts with the MOC/MOCA Memorial service for those Cooties 
we have lost over the past few months. 
 

The conference starts at 9:01 AM on Saturday, January 16th.  I’m checking in on the 
14th.  Checking out on the 17th.  Some others are coming in earlier so they can visit 
the area.  I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

Hotel Info:            Plantation on Crystal River 
9301 West Fort Island Trail  

Crystal River, FL 34429  
Reservations: (800) 632-6262 

Mention MOC/MOCA  
  

Have a Lousy Cootie Day and “Keep ‘Em Smilin’ in Beds of White” 
 
Official: By Order of: 
Kenneth “Ken” Thie Tom Sutterfield 
Adjutant Commander 
Grand of Florida Grand of Florida 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE 
From the Desk Of The 

Grand Commander 
Tom Sutterfield 


